
This year’s Beating the Drum for ARPA
Award goes to Patrick Martinez with
CalPortland. Patrick is is the epitome of
leadership, knowledgeable, humble,
and well respected. He has chaired our
Safety & Transportation Committee, is
an active member of the Southern
ARPA Committee and was chosen by
his peers to lead as the Chairman of
the Future Leaders Committee. He is a
servant leader who has gone above
and beyond the call of duty in terms of
his involvement, and his positive nature
and passion have been evident from
the time he first began. We are pleased
to present him with this prestigious
ARPA award.
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The Beating the Drum Award recognizes individuals who have offered
tremendous support to the association and served with distinction. Recipients
of this award are individuals that have spent a significant amount of time on
political issues, regulatory matters, community relations projects, or highly
technical issues facing the industry. They are noted for their overall expertise
and diplomacy in order to create positive change for our members.


